CAMPBELLSVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION
BOARD AGENDA REQUEST

Title of Request: 2025 Beach Bash Baseball Tournament in Ft. Walton Beach, FL 
BACKGROUND:  The 2025 Eagle Baseball Team is planning a trip to Ft. Walton Beach, FL to play during Spring Break. The team will consist of approximately 25 players and 5 coaches going on this trip. This trip will take place April 5-April 10 which is during the school’s Spring Break. This will be a great opportunity for our student-athletes on the team.   
PROPOSAL:  CHS Baseball is proposing that the CISD Board of Education grant us permission to travel and play in the Beach Bash in Ft. Walton Beach, FL during Spring Break. Funding for the trip will come from the athletes paying $500/player, as well as fundraisers conducted by the CHS Baseball Team throughout the school year.  
	Item
	Amount
	Funding Source
	Recurring/ Nonrecurring
	Measurable Expect 



	2025 Beach Bash Ft. Walton Beach, FL 

	 $25,000.00
	Player Responsibility: $500/player
CHS Baseball Fundraisers 
	Nonrecurring 
	


* All requests must be received by Wednesday 12:00 noon prior to the board meeting date.
Staff Contact:




Blake Milby- Head Coach (270) 469-6044 or blake.milby@cville.kyschools.us



Zach Lewis- Assistant Coach  



Tim Davis- Athletic Director




Tyler Hardy- Principal 
